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16th May 2016
Dear partner,

Consultation letter regarding application to form a multi academy trust (MAT) by Cromwell J&I School

Like many schools our outstanding school is considering forming a multi academy trust and we are opening the formal consultation by informing you as a key stakeholder or leader of a local school or organisation. The period for consultation is 16th May to 24th June 2016

If we go ahead with the MAT we do not intend to make any changes which would impact on local organisations or schools such as changes to admission policies, the school hours or holidays, etc.  Each of our schools would retain its current name.  We will continue to strive for excellence for our schools and keep them in the heart of their communities - and of course, we will continue to maintain our good, cooperative working relationships with you, which we very much appreciate. 

Additional Information and Frequently Asked Questions about becoming and Academy are available on the website of the school http://www.cromwell.bham.sch.uk/node/89.
We have set up a consultation email: consultation@cromwell.bham.sch.uk and we would encourage you to use this to communicate with us and let us know your views on should the school become an academy.

If you prefer to come into school to meet with myself or the Chair of Governors then please arrange an appointment by telephoning the school office on 0121 464 2434.

If you prefer to post your response, please write to:
FAO Barbara Jacques
Cromwell J&I School
Cromwell Street
Nechells
Birmingham
B7 5BA
Yours sincerely,

Rubina Darr

Headteacher
